NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council has set Tuesday, September 17, 2024, at
5:30 p.m. in City Council Chambers at City Hall, 298 West Washington, Stephenville, Texas,
as the date, time, and place for a public hearing to consider the budget for fiscal year
2024-2025.

This budget will raise more revenue from property
taxes than last year’s budget by an amount of
S401,763, which is a 6.05 percent increase from last
year’s budget. The property tax revenue to be raised
from new property added to the tax roll this year is
$110,580.

Proposed Expenditures $52,813,998
Proposed Expenditures Discrete Component Unit (SEDA) S 1,175,000



